
Rep. Joseph Solomon, Chair	 

House Corporations Committee

RI House of Representatives


OPPOSITION TO H6203 Repeal of Renewable Energy Growth Program 

May 29, 2025	 


Dear Chair Solomon and Members of the Committee,


Rhode Island’s Renewable Energy Growth Program is working and helping to reduce 
our green house gas emissions.  We need to do more to fight climate change, not less!


I assume this repeal effort is because Rhode Islanders are concerned about the high 
cost of electricity.  I suggest more effort should be made to develop more solar energy 
and offshore wind, so we can return energy dollars to Rhode Island.


I urge the committee to oppose this regressive legislation.  Thank you.


Sincerely,


Joel Gates

15 Elmdale Rd

Glocester, RI  02857


